
 
 
 
 
 
                              
 
 

July 1, 2023                             
 
To: Community Members and TSD Employees 
 
From: Director of Food Services 
 
Memo: Local Wellness Policy / Committee 
 
The Food Service Department is putting together a committee to review and update the Local Wellness Policy. 
The Local Wellness Policy aligns with Michigan Department of Education Wellness Policy and USDA 
nutritional guidelines. This committee will need once a month or as needed to discuss the policy and 
implement changes. Changes to the policy will be review and adopted by the Taylor School District Board of 
Education on an annual basis. 
 
The Food Service Director is the administrator of the LWP Program; the other committee members will consist 
of Principals, Directors, Employees, and Community Members.  
 
If you would like to be a part of this committee, please click on this link Wellness Committee Sign Up 
 
Meeting Dates: 
November 14, 2023 at 1:30pm @ https://meet.google.com/eah-hapn-cwb?hs=122&authuser=0  
April 16, 2024 at 1:30pm @ https://meet.google.com/eah-hapn-cwb?hs=122&authuser=0  
 
The current Local Wellness Policy is located on our Website, under District Admin Policies.  
 
Questions regarding the committee and be sent via email to: Jennifer.Trombetta@TaylorSchools.net 
 
Thank you,  
 
Jen Trombetta 
Director of Food Services 
Jennifer.Trombetta@TaylorSchools.net  

 
************************************************************************ 
This institution is an equal opportunity provider.   
 

Food Service Department 
11211 Beech Daly Road  

Taylor, MI.  48180 
734-374-1200 x12805/12806 

Fax: (734) 946-6658 
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